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(Date)  

  

  

(Name), (Title)                                                                                             

 

  

 

  
 

(Organization Name)  

(Address)  

   

(City), (ST) (Zip code)  

  

  

Dear (Name),  

  

  

The Back Mountain Bloomers Garden Club has created a Community Project Grant Committee.  The 

Club’s purposes are to advance gardening interests and knowledge among its membership, and to 

participate both in beautification projects within our broad community, and activities for the preservation 

of nature and our natural resources.  

  

The Grant Committee is prepared to offer financial aid to support our youth in their projects to improve 

the scenic beauty throughout the Back Mountain and activities which foster preservation of this area’s 

natural resources.  

  

Our preliminary outreach focus will concentrate on reviewing projects presented by our local Boy Scouts, 

Girl Scouts, and 4-H Club members.  In so doing we hope to identify individual, Troop, and/or Club 

projects deserving of our financial support.  

  

We encourage applications, complete with project descriptions, be submitted to the Committee.  Funding 

is available for a number of projects up to $200 each.  Decision of our club sponsorship will be made 

following a careful review.  So, it is important that each application contain a detailed financial budget 

and project description to support a funding request.   

  

The Back Mountain Garden Club looks forward to a shared advocacy with our local youth.  If interested, 

please contact the Grant Committee as shown below, for further detailed information and guidelines. If 

you would like to submit this request form electronically, please contact me.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

  

Joanne S. Bittner  

BMBGC Community Project Grant Committee  

414 Valley View Drive, Dallas, PA 18612  

(570) 675-1384  Cackman60@aol.com  


